
TEST of the CodeRED Community 
Notification System

The Township of Nipigon Emergency Notification System, 
CodeRED, will be tested on Thursday, February 10, 2022 to 
validate telephone numbers in the Township's database.  

Here’s what you need to know: 
• If you receive a call from (866)419-5000, this is the 

CodeRED Emergency Call and No Action is required. 
Emergency personnel are merely testing the system to ensure 
it is operational as needed, and to encourage additional 
residents to enroll to receive future notifications.
• This process helps us continually improve the system. 

Testing increases the efficiency of the system and speed at 
which notifications will be delivered during an actual 
emergency.
• Visit our website at https://www.nipigon.net/codered to 

add or update your contact information. If your contact 
information is not in the database, you will not receive a call 
when we do launch an important notification. The more 
residents who actively add or update their contact information 
in the emergency database, the better able we are to protect 
people and property.

The CodeRED system allows the Township officials to 
effectively reach residents and personnel by using the system’s 
capabilities to send telephone calls, text messages, emails and 
social media posts to inform residents and better protect life 
and property.  Questions regarding this system test should be 
directed to Linda Berube at lindaberube@nipigon.net or 
807-887-3135 ext. 224.

About CodeRED: The CodeRED™ solution form OnSolve provides 
high-speed notification services capable of reaching millions of people 
in minutes and has applied its mission-critical capabilities to 
government, commercial, and healthcare More information can be 
found on the company’s website at www.onsolve.com. 


